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Tēnā koe Jiarun 
 
Thank you for your email of 25 September 2019 to the Ministry of Education requesting the 
following information: 
 

• A financial statement on how much and on what the Vice Chancellor of the 
University of Otago, on behalf of the University of Otago, has spent in the years: 
2000, 2010, and 2018. 

 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). 
 
As the information you have requested is not held by Ministry of Education but is believed to 
be held by the University of Otago, I have transferred your request in accordance with s14(b)(i) 
of the Act. 
 
You may expect a response from The University of Otago concerning your request. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lorraine Monahan 
Manager, Official and Parliamentary Information 
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services 
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